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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

June 6, 2018 

 

Mark A. Steen 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

P.O. Box 1523 

Longmont, CO 80502 

 

RE: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Approval of Decision Date Extension for 

Amendment No. 1 (AM-01) 

 

Mr. Steen: 

 

On June 4, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for a 

60-day extension of the decision date set for the Amendment application (AM-01) filed for the Gold Hill 

Mill on January 4, 2018. Accordingly, the application decision date has been extended from June 5, 2018 

to August 4, 2018. 

 

Please ensure the Division sufficient time to complete its review process by submitting all required 

adequacy items no less than two weeks prior to the decision date, by July 21, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Mike Bynum 

 Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

50 West 100 South St. 

Moab, UT 80342 
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